
Harbor Light Newsletter
Wilmette Harbor Rotary Club

MEETING DATE:

Wednesday, September 16, 2015
GREETERS:  
John Kessler

THOUGHT:
Carol Wells
ATTENDANCE:  
Hank Hufnagel
SCRIBE:


Ray Lechner

GUESTS:  


Speaker, Theodore Williamson
VISITING ROTARIANS:  Lou Allred, Evanston Light House

BIRTHDAYS:
Herb McDowell – Sept. 15
Beth DeWall – Sept. 20
ROTARY ANNIVERSARIES:  
Alan Dolinko – 14 years (9/12/15)

  
Margaret Wein – 8 years (9/19/15)



ANNOUNCEMENTS:  
Elmwood Dunes project is almost complete.  There will be a dedication on Nov. 1., more details to follow.

Coats for Operation Warm have been ordered.  Will be delivered to Family Matters, with   details to follow.

BMW Golf outing starts tomorrow,Thursday, 9/17.  The event goes through Saturday; there is availability for more to join, see Joyce.

YAP Picnic - Herb McDowell, still organizing and selecting dates.

Farmer’s Market John Kessler updated the club, it was a lot of fun, meeting a lot of Wilmette citizens, including ambassadorial scholar from Pakistan.  Considering one more visit to the market, seeking volunteer to person a table.

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
Beach Sweep – Saturday, 9/19/15 – John Baker, Sign Up Sheet!

Adaptive Adventures – Sunday, 9/20/15; Ride or donate at www.classy.org; Reminder they provide sports program opportunities for IL children, adults & veterans with physical disabilities. Note: We awarded this organization $1800 for a Community Service Grant in 2015
Honor Flight Chicago - Wednesday, 9/30/15 at 8:10PM at Midway airport baggage claim. 
Cornelia Arts Event - Friday, 10/2/15; 6 – 10PM, 1800 W. Cornelia, Chicago
Tour Frank Lloyd Wright Buildings Tour – Saturday, 10/3/15 in Racine, WI.
Under One Sky – Thursday, 9/24/15 at 6PM (rain or shine). RI has invited us to a historic event taking place in downtown Chicago on at Daley Plaza.  Rotary, along with ONE, an international organization dedicated to ending extreme poverty and preventing diseases, and our Chicago event partners will stand with millions of concerned citizens from 100 countries who will shine their lights UNDER ONE SKY to promote a brighter future for all people and our planet.
Wine Tasting at Schaeffers - Wednesday, 10/7/15. (5-7PM). This will be in place of our morning meeting. We are there for fellowship AND to help our Fundraising committee choose the wines for our Christmas Fundraiser. 

GOOD NEWS/BAD NEWS:  
Greg Michel has been back in the hospital with an ulcer, but was treated and is home.  Please feel free to send a card or email.
The club Raised $1,100 for Camp Manito in Wisconsin. This donation is in honor of Joanne Aggens.
PROGRAM:  
Theodore Williamson, Skokie, Il.,  Peace Corps Volunteer in Costa Rica.

NEXT WEEK’S PROGRAM:
 
NEXT MEETING CLUB DUTIES (May 23 ):

Greeters: 

John Baker
Thought:

John Kessler
Shenanigans:  
Pam Kerr
Set-Up:   

Gil Gilbert
Attendance:  
Heidi Voorhees
Scribe:  

Nick Giacchina

